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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Beverly Gossage, and Members of the Public Health and Welfare 
Committee,   
 
I strongly urge your supporting SB 6.  I you don’t want mandates, which Ch. 65-129b currently allows.  
I want to use my own mind to make health decisions for my family. An unelected official doesn’t know 
best. 
The constitutional protections and rights still stand, this statute is overreach and not safe which is why 
SB 6 is necessary to protect the people.  
I support SB 6 changing language to “recommend” instead of “require.” 
It makes me angry that this loophole is left open after the debacle of COVID. 
  
 
I would appreciate your support for SB 6.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cary-Sue Hendrickson 
District 8 


